Commissary Changes for November

The week of November 13 - 20 we are allowing everyone to order
double the normal amount. You will be allowed to order up to $250
for delivery on November 15. Securepak will also be double ordering
for this week. Instead of a maximum of $75, your friends and family
can order up to $150.

The week of November 20 - 27 there will be no commissary
ordering, and no delivery on November 29 due to Keefe Commissary
being closed for the Thanksgiving holiday.

Commissary will resume normal ordering the following week.




